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I support in person voting. Please restore trust and confidence in this process. 

Oregon citizens deserve to have their votes cast knowing that it will be counted on 

vote day. There is also concerns of illegal aliens being able to vote. That is not 

acceptable. They are not United States citizens and do not have the right to vote until 

they become a legal citizen. Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 


